
 
 

 

19 March 2024  

 

Public Notice – Victory Caravan Park now open  

 

Central Darling Shire Council is pleased to advise that the Victory Caravan Park in Wilcannia 

is now open for business. It comes after the completion of a major improvements project.  

 

Visitors to the Victory Carvan Park will now be able to enjoy new and modern facilities 

following major works valued at close to $500,000.  

 

The improvements include a new amenities block, upgrades to the electrical, water and 

sewerage systems. 

 
The Commonwealth Government’s Murray Darling Basin Economic Development Program 
has been the primary funding source for the project. 
 
Park visitors can book online on Council’s website using the following web link;  
https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Tourism/Wilcannia/Victory-Caravan-Park-Book-online 
 
Ends 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Greg Hill   
GENERAL MANAGER 
 


